
My husband and I adopted CoCo through a foster home that had found her at a yard sale. We drove all the 
way from Sacramento to Truckee to get her and she was definitely worth the drive there.  When I lost my 
twin sister a  year ago to cancer  I had promised  her  I would  take care of her Irish Setter, Honey.  We 
became best friends until a few months later when she passed away from Sick Sinus Syndrome.  I was 
devastated and for months all I did was cry. That was until I saw a picture of CoCo and her cute little face. I 
knew right then  she was going  to  be part  of  our family and help me to move on  with  my life.  We 
brought CoCo home only to find out her teeth were very bad and needed a deep cleaning and three 
extractions. Then we were told she had a slab fracture on one of her molars and the tooth needed to be 
removed.  It had been all we could do to come up with the money for the cleaning!  Thanks to Paws 4 A 
Cure we are now able to get CoCo's dental work she needs done. I personally would like to thank Keri 
Goldman, president and founder of Paws 4 A Cure, for being such a wonderful and caring person. Without 
her CoCo's surgery would not have been possible! Thanks also to  VCA Highlands Animal Hospital for  
working  with  Keri  and  Paws 4 A Cure so that CoCo can  get  the  surgery she needs to live  a long and 
healthy life. 


